Awareness to Action in Kansas 

:30 Public Service Announcement

You’ve always wondered how to help military families in your community. Now’s your chance. Awareness to Action in Kansas is leading a statewide celebration of Military Family Month in November. The program helps local groups organize events and show support for military families in their communities. Enroll your group at KansasOMK.org and get everything you need to take action. You’ll learn about strengths and challenges of military families, and ways you can pitch in. Join the effort today at KansasOMK.org.
